

MEMORANDUM

To: CAMs, Affiliates and Clubs

Cc: BTAS Staff and Board

From: Chris McCoy, CEO

Date: Wednesday 11 March 2020

Page(s): 1

Subject: COVID-19 (coronavirus)

We would like to reassure the Basketball Tasmania community that we are monitoring the public heath situation and any possible impacts regarding COVID-19 (otherwise known as "coronavirus").

As of Wednesday 11 March 2020, all scheduled BTAS events and fixtures – such as this weekend's Tri-Series in Hobart – will go ahead as planned.

We understand our community's concerns and we will continue to monitor community needs and consult with government and other key stakeholders and make assessments as necessary.

The health and well-being of our participants is our highest priority, but it is important that people remain calm and act on the best health advice available. To that end, we would encourage all our Members to refer to the dedicated COVID-19 website that has been created by the Australian Institute of Sport: www.ais.gov.au/health-wellbeing/covid-19

We will continue to provide information as it comes to hand.